
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd September 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am currently looking into arranging an Early Years Christmas visit for all the children within Early Years, both Nursery and 
Reception, to Whitehouse Farm in December and would appreciate your thoughts. 
 
At the farm the children would receive a bag of animal food, have the opportunity to hold the animals and learn about 
where they live and what they eat as well as have the opportunity to write a letter to Father Christmas, meet him in 
person and receive a small gift. What a great day! 
 
We would leave school around 9.30am and return for the end of the school day at 3.15pm. Your child would need a 
packed lunch for the trip.  
 
We would need approximately 18 accompanying adults to join us, which would be on a first come basis and would join us 
on the coach.  However, other adults would be welcome to join us at the farm, making their own way and paying their 
own entry in.  
 
The PTFA are kindly able to support this visit by making a contribution of £500. This would make the cost of the visit £7.50 
per person which includes entry into Whitehouse Farm for one child and the transportation by coach there and back. The 
amount would be able to be made in stages from October to December. As a school we are only able to ask for voluntary 
contributions however if we are unable to cover the cost then I am sure you understand that such a visit would not be 
feasible.  
 
If your child is eligible to free school meals because you are in receipt of benefits, or your child is a pupil premium, there 
will be no charge for the trip. 
 
Please could you indicate on the slip below whether you would like the trip to go ahead or not and return to school by 
Tuesday 29th September. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Nelson 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I would like my child to attend Whitehouse Farm with school and understand the cost involved. Please tick. 
 
I would not like my child to attend Whitehouse Farm. Please tick. 
 
Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________________   Class: _______________ 

 

 


